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Sheriff Brian Burnett reports on June 17th, 2018 at approximately 0249 hours an injured 
male subject was located laying in the roadway in the 500 block of Manson Blvd.  Aid 
crews arrived and it was determined the male was deceased at approximately 0300 
hours. 

Deputies who arrived on scene located vehicle debris on the roadway in the vicinity 
and it appeared the male had been struck by a vehicle.  There were no witness to the 
collision and the vehicle was no longer on scene. 

Chelan County Sheriff’s Office is looking for a 2004 to 2008 Chevrolet Malibu with an 
unknown color.  The vehicle most likely has significant damage on the front left. 

Chelan County Sheriff’s Office and Washington State Patrol Detectives are continuing 
the investigation of this incident.  If you have information on the vehicle, please 
contact RiverCom at 509-663-9911. 

### Update June, 17th, 2018 7:08 PM. ###

Sheriff Brian Burnett reports during the afternoon of June 17th, 2018, Chelan County 
Sheriff’s Office investigators were able to locate the vehicle and driver from the fatal 
collision earlier this morning in Manson, WA.

Detectives interviewed the driver, a 21 year old Manson man.  He was later booked 
into CCRJC for Hit and Run Resulting in Death.  Although an arrest has been made, 
detectives are still investigating this incident.
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